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Klamath Falls City and County members question the transparency of our elections.  

from vote by mail, chain of custody and accuracy of the tabulator and internet cyber 

security.  we have seen where our information went to Poland instead of the 

Secretary of States office.  our EAC certification for CLear ballot expired 2019 and 

was not certified for the 2020 election to date 2022 General Election.  We have asked 

for digital images of the ballots for 2020 and cost $19,546.40 the price of a down 

payment on a house.  We asked to have it reduced that got us $1,854.60 no 

breakdown of the fee, this is a down payment on a car.  we are requesting public 

request, supposdedly by my attorney Stephen Joncus to waive the fee or severely 

reduced  fee ORS 192.324 (5).  our clerk has been anything but courteous.  She has 

put in the public radio announcement,, facebook, local newspaper that canvassers do 

not have consent from her office to canvass.  I have written letters to the Secretary of 

State of her actions that incited fear with our elections and people voting.  I think that 

you can see, that we have tried to negotiate, we have problems with these elections 

and do not trust them anymore.  out of 6 precinct a year ago, local canvassers had 

144 people no longer living at address that were on the SOS walk  a $40 fee, list, 

which you will never round them all up and charge them Class C felony for having 

wrong information for their registrations.  we want to go back to precinct voting,  

paper ballot and hand count the vote.  infirmed, out of town and  military is the 

exception,  Reta Vining 


